
Aloha CPAC Members, 

  

Mahalo for the endless work that you are doing.  We all know that keeping the few acres of 
remaining wetlands, out of what once was 200 acres, is vital and imperative. These lots should 
remain undeveloped to aid in flood control and support biodiversity without worsening the 
effects of repeated mud floods that happen during storm events. 

  

The following list was submitted by Kelly King before the end of her term.  We thank her for 
this list. 

  

Specifically, these TMKs are critical to protect from development as further loss of these 
wetland properties in the gulches would exacerbate Kihei's flooding issues: 

•       (2) 3-9-001-162:0000 (7.0 acres) 
•       (2) 3-9-062-019:0000 (2.42 acres) 
•       (2) 3-9-001-164:0000 (3.34 acres) 
•       (2) 3-9-001-007:0000 (12.95 acres) 
•       (2) 3-9-059-001:0000 (2.14 acres) 
•       (2) 3-9-058-061:0000 (1.08 acres) 
•       (2) 3-9-046-011:0000 (e.53 acres) 

  

Please use the strongest language possible in our Community Plan to do what you can to try to 
save these lots from development.  I am also hoping Mayor Bissen will consider having Maui 
County purchase and designate these as open space-protected lands in perpetuity.   

  

Mahalo, 

Charlene Schulenburg 

  

Kihei Resident 

 


